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CITY OF FONTANA 
C  A  L  I  F  O  R  N  I  A 

 

 

June 22, 2015 
 
 

Mr. Richard Ayala 
Senior Planner  
City of Ontario 
303 East “B” Street 
Ontario, CA 91764 
 
 
RE: NOP for Armstrong Ranch Specific Plan (PSP15-002)  
 
 
Dear Mr. Ayala: 
 
On June 10, 2015, the City of Fontana received information regarding the Notice of 
Preparation for the preparation of a Draft Environmental Impact report (DEIR) for the 
Armstrong Ranch Specific Plan (PSP15-002) near Riverside Drive in the City of Ontario.   
 
At this time, the City has no comments or concerns.  Please provide the Notice of 
Availability/DEIR to my attention when it is available for public review.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me directly at (909) 350-6566.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
PLANNING DIVISION 

 
Rina Leung 
Assistant Planner 
 
 
 
c: Zai AbuBakar, Planning Manager 

http://www.fontana.org/











































